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2025-01-02 16:56 Rezoning: 2520-2544 
West 16th Avenue and 

3223 Larch Street

Other Dear Mayor of Vancouver, I hope this message finds you well. I would like to 
express my concerns regarding the decision not to hold fireworks for New 
Year's Eve in Vancouver. Many cities around the world, including those in 
Muslim-majority countries like Dubai and Saudi Arabia, celebrate this 
occasion with spectacular displays, while our city missed out on this festive 
tradition. I understand that you and your family may have had the 
opportunity to celebrate in a warm and enjoyable environment during the 
holiday. However, I must emphasize that many residents are struggling to 
make ends meet in this expensive city. For many, the focus is solely on 
securing basic necessities such as food and shelter. Additionally, the mental 
health crisis in Vancouver is alarming. Many individuals are suffering, and 
unfortunately, some have tragically taken their own lives. I urge you to 
investigate the extent of this issue and consider how such decisions impact 
the community's well-being. It is disheartening to see a lack of initiatives that 
bring joy and entertainment to our city. As taxpayers, we expect better 
infrastructure, public services, and healthcare. Many residents feel neglected 
and overwhelmed by financial burdens, which diminishes their quality of life. 
We all need moments of joy and celebration to foster a sense of community. 
I hope you will reconsider the importance of such events in enhancing the 
livability and spirit of Vancouver. Thank you for your attention to these 
concerns.

Nadia So Downtown
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2025-01-10 13:14 Rezoning: 2520-2544 
West 16th Avenue and 

3223 Larch Street

Other Reference Number: 201002073074

What a stupid system.

I wrote the mayor about the Lost Lagoon NON FUNCTIONING FOUNTAIN.
THIS, is the 'kick the can', nonsense response I received. 

**FIX THE LOST LAGOON FOUNTAIN!!!** 
--------------------------------- 

Hello Jane, 

Thank you for sharing your concerns about the Lost Lagoon Fountain. We 
understand how important public amenities like this are to our community 
and appreciate your concern. 

While your message has been received by the Mayor and Councillors, 
operational matters such as maintenance requests are best addressed 
through service requests. If the fountain is still not functional, please reach 
out to 3-1-1 (or 604-873-7000) for the most current updates and to submit a 
service request for maintenance if necessary. 

Thank you again for your feedback; your concerns have been received by the 
Mayor and Councillors. 

Sincerely, 

Office of Vancouver City Council

City of Vancouver

453 West 12th Ave

Vancouver, BC

V5Y 1V4

 

Note: Please do not respond to this email. If you would like to follow-up or 
have additional questions or comments, please use the Contact Mayor and 
Council web form or call 3-1-1 and provide your Reference Number listed 
above.

 

Jane Paddon I do not live in 
Vancouver
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